
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 14/05/2024 12:10:05 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

14/05/2024

MR Ben Humel
- 8 Coastview Place ST
Freshwater NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0375 - Abbott Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Hi Jordan

As a long time South Curl Curl club member I wish to provide a letter of support for the DA
application to extend the opening hours of the cafe in the morning to 6.00am, as this will allow
people to access the services of the Cafe before the standard working day. The extended
hours will enhance the enjoyment of the community experience for locals and provide
additional amenity for the many of those whom walk and run adjacent the Cafe site every
morning from about 4.30am onwards.

Regards
Ben Humel
8 Coastview Place, Freshwater




